

Deans office St. Xaviers College, TN <sxcdeansoffice@gmail.com>

Remainder regarding the Syllabus Review

Dr. B. Sundarakannan <sundarakannan@msuniv.ac.in>

Sat, Jan 20, 2018 at 12:00 PM

To: "Deans office, St. Xaviers College, TN" < sxcdeansoffice@gmail.com>

Respected Sir,

Greetings.

I have attached the suggestions on the M.Sc. Physics Syllabus that was sent to me. Thanks for giving me this opportunity.

Thanks and regards B. Sundarakannan Department of Physics Manonmaniam Sundaranar University Tirunelveli

On Wed, Dec 13, 2017 at 12:31 PM, Deans office, St. Xaviers College, TN <sxcdeansoffice@gmail.com> wrote: Dear Professor,

Greetings from St. Xavier's College, Palayamkottai.

Thank you very much for accepting to be the reviewer of our syllabus. As we have to get ready for our Board of Studies meeting, kindly send your review report to this mail on or before 20-12-17. Payment will be done on receiving the report and the receipt.

Kindly ignore this mail if you have sent the report and receipt already.

Thanks for your cooperation.

Dr. S. P. Victor, Dean of Sciences, St. Xavier's College, Palayamkottai.



Suggestions on M.Sc Physics Syllabus - Sundarakannan.docx 16K